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NOTE BY THE PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

After consultations held on 28 January 1993, the President of the 
Security Council made the following statement to the media on behalf of the 
members of the Council: 

"In connection with letters of 27 January 1993 from the Charges of 
Bulgaria (S/25182) and Romania (S/25189) to the President of the Security 
Council, the members of the Council heard a report from the Chairman of 
the Committee established by resolution 724 (1991) about Yugoslav vessels 
carrying oil from Ukraine to Serbia by way of the Danube, a flagrant 
violation of mandatory Security Council resolutions. 

"The members of the Council are concerned that these shipments are 
reported to have left Ukrainian territory after the adoption of 
resolution 757 (1992) and indeed may have left after the adoption of 
resolution 787 (1992). They call on the Government of Ukraine to ensure 
that no further such shipments are permitted. 

"The members of the Council are also extremely concerned that some 
of the vessels have already reached Serbia. In this regard, they demand 
that the authorities of the Federal Republic of Yugoslavia (Serbia and 
Montenegro) comply fully with the relevant resolutions. They have asked 
the President of the Council to convey their concern to the 
representatives of Romania and Bulgaria, to remind them of their clear 
obligations under the relevant resolutions and to seek an explanation of 
their failure to fulfil them. They have asked the President to draw 
particular attention to the relevant resolutions, which make clear the 
responsibility of all riparian States to take necessary measures to 
ensure that shipping on the Danube is in accordance with Security Council 
resolutions, including such enforcement measures commensurate with the 
specific circumstances as may be necessary to halt such shipping. The 
members of the Council reaffirm their support for vigorous enforcement of 
the relevant resolutions, and they are clear that the riparian States 
have the means to fulfil this obligation and that they must do so 
forthwith." 
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